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Half-year report on sector-led improvement
Purpose: 
For information.

Summary
This paper reports, at the half year stage, on the progress of the sector’s improvement programme for 2019/20. Published in November 2019, the report identifies some key highlights at the half year stage; some headline results from our on-going evaluation and analysis of councils’ feedback; and invites views about potential support needs in 2020/21. 

Recommendations
That the Improvement & Innovation Board notes the progress of the sector-led improvement programme for 2019/20. 









Contact officer:		Dennis Skinner
Position:			Head of Improvement
Phone no:			020 7664 3017
Email:				dennis.skinner@local.gov.uk
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